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May 18, 2022 
 
  
Dear West Bradford Township Resident, 
 
 
This letter is to inform you that Community Utilities of Pennsylvania, your sewer provider, plans to mobilize and commence 

sanitary sewer manhole rehabilitation, sewer pipe lining, and sewer excavation on Monday, May 23. The goal of this project is to 

rehabilitate existing sanitary sewer defects throughout the project area. The sewer rehabilitation work will impact the following 

roads: 

Dodd Drive Marsha Lane Julie Drive 

Ashcom Drive Wolfe Lane Walnut Ridge Drive 

Henry Drive Rhonda Circle Lawson Lane 

Victoria Drive Donna Lane Decatur Court 

Dianne Circle Pine Circle Carlisle Lane 

James Lane Edwards Drive Hemlock Circle 

Clifford Circle Blair Circle Farnham Lane 

Barbara Drive Walker Drive Exeter Circle 

Russell Drive Christopher Court Ithan Circle 

Spellman Drive Valley Wood Drive  

Witherspoon Drive Kerwood Lane  

 
Pavement restoration will be required once the work is complete. Contractors plan to pave on Fridays and will install construction 

cones around the disturbed area. You are receiving this notice because your residence is within the rehabilitation project area, 

and we are taking this opportunity to briefly describe the work that will be undertaken starting next week and continuing for 

approximately three (3) months. 

 

We thank you in advance for your cooperation on this important project. Should you have any questions related to the daily 

construction activities, please call Community Utilities of Pennsylvania at 1-800-638-0262.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
Emily Long 
State Operations Manager 
Community Utilities of Pennsylvania 


